Must say front up that | am not happy about foreigners buying up our country, whether it
is houses or farms, especially those who are simply parking money here in the hope of
making capital gain with no intention of ever becoming Australian.

Further, they break the rules with gay abandon because we have fined no one since
2006. Be aware that Singapore has stopped this buying which had pushed their house
prices so high, they have put on an 18% tax on any purchase by foreigners, and that
stopped them short. Now they are coming to Australia for the easy pickings.

Now they are also buying our farmland and when the food crisis gets worse than it is, these
products will be shipped to China and we will have food shortages. We Australians should
be exporting this food to them, not sell our most precious thing to them: our land.

It is imperative that something be done to protect Australia from this foreign invasion. It is
driving prices up beyond the reach of average Australians.

You must have a duty of care first to Australians not to foreign investors.

Cheers, Joe lenzo



